
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

F. R. NANDY September 25, 1990 TELEPHONE 
MANAGER. NUCLEAR LICENSING (714) 587-5400 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Response to NRC Generic Letter 90-03, 
"Relaxation of Staff Position in Generic Letter 83-28, Item 2.2 
Part 2 'Vendor Interface for Safety-Related Components'" 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2, and 3 

This letter provides Southern California Edison's (SCE's) response to NRC 
Generic Letter 90-03, "Relaxation of Staff Position in Generic Letter 83-28, 
Item 2.2 Part 2, 'Vendor Interface for Safety Related Components'" for San 
Onofre Units 1, 2, and 3.  

NRC Generic Letter 90-03 requested Licensees to review their present vendor 
interface programs and modify their programs, if necessary, to assure that 
their vendor interface programs include: 

(a) A program with the NSSS vendor as described in the VETIP (Vendor 
Equipment Technical Information Program), which covers all the 
safety-related components within the NSSS scope of supply. This 
program should include provisions for assuring receipt by the 
licensee/applicant of all technical information provided by the 
NSSS vendor; and 

(b) A program of periodic contact with the vendors of other key safety
related components not included in (a) above." 

A complete description of our vendor interface program was forwarded to the 
NRC by letter dated May 31, 1984. That letter provided SCE's response to NRC 
Generic Letter 83-28, Section 2.2 Part 2 - Vendor Interface Program for San 
Onofre Units 1, 2, and 3 and endorsed the approach to vendor interface 
programs documented in the VETIP report. Our existing vendor interface 
program conforms with the program outlined in the VETIP report and satisfies 
the requirements of item (a) above.  
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We are implementing measures to conform with the requirements of item (b) 
above. We anticipate that our program will conform to the requirements of 
Generic Letter 90-03 by the middle of 1991.  

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

Subscribed and sworn to bef re me this 
e&?l day of , 1990.  

-. ' NOTARY PUBLIC 
STATE OF CALIFO NIA 

( * County of Orange 

4 My Appointment Exp. 7-18-94 
Notary Public in and for the 
State of California 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
C. Caldwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3


